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Having lived in Amesbury, and travelled this road many times, I am
aware of the archaeological nature of the site. Indeed, the current road
cuts through the ancient site.

There is no estimate on what archaeological finds will be lost under the
additional width.

More should be done to make the A30 the primary route from London
to the SW, rather than upgrading what was a patchwork of countryside
back roads.

Malcolm C. Symon





